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Mr. Marc Dupuis
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K1A 0C8

Subject: Canada Gazette Notice No. SMSE-004-13 — Consultation on Proposed
Revisions to the Canadian Table of Frequency Allocations

Dear Mr. Dupuis,

Bell is pleased to respond to Canada Gazette Notice No. SMSE-004-13 Consultation on
Prc:.posed Revisions to the Canadian Table of Frequency Allocations published on June
29", 2013,

It should be noted, that Bell actively participated in the Radio Advisory Board of Canada’s
review of the proposed changes to the Canadian Table of Frequency Allocations and
concurs with the views expressed by the RABC. Bell notes, that the proposed changes
include decisions made by the ITU World Radio Conference (WRC) in 2012 for Region 2 as
well as certain changes to domestic frequency allocations.

Bell agrees with the changes proposed in the consultation document.

Yours sincerely,

Barry Chapman
Vice-President, Regulatory Affairs




